
GARY FARLEY
SWAN'S ISLAND
LD 304
As a resident and Select Board member, I would like to express my opposition to LD 
304. We currently have a Ferry Advisory Counsil that is composed of one member 
and one alternate from each Island who no doubt already have a pretty good handle on
what transportation needs are for each respective Island. Adding this new layer of 
bureaucracy will only be an attempt to overshadow and undermine the importance of 
our already existing Ferry Advisory Board. I feel this an attempt to delay pending 
bills that affect our Island Community. Thank you for your time.


